
 
 
     July 16, 2013 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Gary DeMoss, Chief 
    Performance and Reliability Branch 
    Division of Risk Analysis 
    Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research 
 
FROM:    Brian Wagner, Reliability and Risk Engineer   R/A 
    Performance and Reliability Branch 
    Division of Risk Analysis 
    Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research 
 
SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF PUBLIC MEETING ON THE 

RECOMMENDATIONS IN NUREG-2150, “A PROPOSED RISK 
MANAGEMENT REGULATORY FRAMEWORK”  

 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) held a Category 2 public meeting on June 5, 
2013.  The purposes of the meeting were: (1) to provide external stakeholders with the status of 
the NRC staff’s progress on evaluating the recommendations in NUREG-2150, “A Proposed 
Risk Management Regulatory Framework (RMRF)” for disposition, (see NRC Agencywide 
Documents and Management System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML12109A277); and (2) to 
afford external stakeholders an opportunity to ask NRC staff clarifying questions on the RMRF 
effort. 
 
The meeting was held at NRC headquarters in Rockville, Maryland, and was attended by about 
40 people with many participants attending the meeting remotely through a Webinar with audio 
teleconferencing.  The attendee list is provided as Enclosure 1. 
 
The notice and agenda for the meeting can be found in ADAMS under Accession No. 
ML13140A279.  The slides presented at the meeting are in ADAMS under Accession No. 
ML13163A280. 
 
 
CONTACT: Brian T. Wagner, RES/DRA 
 301-251-7595 
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NRC Staff Presentations 
 
Background information was presented by Mary Drouin, who also summarized NUREG-2150 
and described the staff’s plan and schedule for responding to the recommendations contained 
in the report.  Additionally, she explained the staff’s plan to develop a policy statement 
describing the Commission’s expectations with regard to a Risk Management Regulatory 
Framework which would also address defense-in-depth.  Subsequent presentations provided 
details on the NRC staff’s recent actions to develop a plan to disposition the recommendations 
made in NUREG-2150 for each of the technical areas addressed in the report.  These areas 
include: Power Reactors; Non-Power Reactors; Federal and State Materials and Environmental 
Management Programs; Fuel Cycle and High Level Waste; Interim Spent Fuel Storage and 
Transportation; and Security. 
 
 
Enclosures: 
1.  List of Meeting Attendees 
2.  Summary of Feedback
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